
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
OFFICIAL OPENING OF OUR NEW SCHOOL 
  
In consultation with the Chair of Governors, the decision has been made to postpone the Official 
Opening of our new school until the Spring term, on a date yet to be decided. This was due to a 
number of reasons including the non-availability of key professionals involved in the design and 
building process at that time and the non-availability of colleagues in the education sector who are 
on their mid-term break on our chosen date. It will also allow us a little more time to familiarise 
ourselves with the new systems and procedures in place and give staff the opportunity to prepare 
suitable displays etc. to celebrate this momentous occasion in the school’s history. 
 
It is unfortunate for us all that this decision has had to be made, but it's better to make sure that our 
official opening is a true celebration of our lovely new school for yourselves as parents, the children 
and all of those people, both past and present, who have put their heart and soul into getting us to 
where we are now. This will obviously impact on previous Hallowe’en holiday arrangements as 
follows:  
 
MID-TERM HALLOWE'EN  HOLIDAY 
 

 Monday 29th October - Children will be in school as normal. Parents' Council will hold their 
Annual Hallowe'en Disco and the children may dress up in their  Hallowe'en costumes.  

 Tuesday 30th October – SDD2/ Parent/Teacher Progress Meetings. Pupils off school.  
 Wednesday 31st October - Hallowe'en break begins. 
 Monday 5th November – School re-opens for pupils.   

I thank you for your understanding and apologise to you for any inconvenience these revised 

arrangements may cause. Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school should you wish to 

discuss them further.  

 

____________________________ 

Anthony Bradley 

Principal 


